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From: Abiel X. Carrillo
To: Fred Arfman
Cc: Rael, Rudy E.; Cherne, Curtis
Subject: K20D063 - Eastside Renovation of Kennel D Facilities - Stamp Date (No Stamp Date)
Date: Wednesday, March 16, 2016 3:16:00 PM


Fred,
 
This email is being sent in lieu of an attached comment letter in order to expedite the response for intermediate
reviews. Responses to comments should continue to be included in a re-submittal. A reply to this email with responses to
comments will not be considered a re-submittal.
 
Based upon the information provided in your submittal received 1-28-2016, the above-referenced Grading and Drainage Plan
cannot be approved for Building Permit, until the following item is addressed:
 


1.      According to the latest FIRM, the smaller building just north of the parking area will be in Zone AO (1’ Depth, see
below). The finished floor will need to be set at least 1’ above the highest adjacent grade to the building.
 


 
2.       Overlay (approximately) the limits of the SFHA on the plan.


 
3.       Processing a Floodplain Permit will be made a condition of Building Permit approval.


 
4.       Stamp and date the revised plan.


 
Any question just let me know.
 


Abiel Carrillo, P.E.
Principal Engineer - Hydrology
Planning Department
Development Review Services Division
City of Albuquerque
505-924-3986
acarrillo@cabq.gov
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